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The Avenues Medical Centre 

 November 2020 

 

.We held our very first socially-distanced Flu Clinics at the KCOM Stadium last 

month.  These proved to be very successful and we are grateful to all our patients 

who co-operated with the change of venue. 

If you have not yet had your vaccine and are eligible, please contact the surgery if 

you would like to have it. 
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The Avenues Medical Centre Newsletter 

Please ensure that your mobile number is up-to-date, as the surgery is 

now using SMS text messages to contact you. 

 Telephone prescriptions are only taken by telephone between 2pm—

5pm,       press option number 2 

PRESCRIPTION E-MAIL: hullccg.prescriptions-b81035@nhs.net 

app when visiting the Practice.  

Farewell to our Practice Nurse 

Our Practice Nurse Susan will be retiring next month.  She has 

been a much-loved, valuable member of our team for many years 

and will be very much missed. 

We hope you will join us in wishing Susan and her family the very 

best wishes for the future 

PROTECTED TIME FOR LEARNING 

The Surgery will be closed for staff training on Wednesday 11th November from 

12.30 onwards. 

If you require urgent medical assistance during this time please call NHS 111 

Please remember to wear a face covering at all times if you do attend the Surgery 


